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September 22,2004 

Reguluto y Consultants, Inc. 
405 InterstUte Boulevard; #A Sarasota, Florida 34240 

TeZephone (941) 371-8499 Fm (941) 379-2828 
RegCon40 1 @aol .corn 

Ms. Bianca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 3 2399-085 0 

P- 

RE: Application for Transfer of Water Certificate No. 61 1-W 
and Wastewater Certificate No, 527-5 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On behalf of MSM Utilities, LLC, and in accordance with Chapter 25-30, Florida Administrative 
Code, we are submitting the Application for Transfer of Water Certificate 61 1-W and 
Wastewater Certificate 5274 from Hunter Creek Utilities, LLC to MSM Utilities, LLC in 
Charlotte County, Florida. 

Enclosed you will find the following: 

4) 

An original and five copies of the completed application and applicable exhibits. 
An original and two copies of the proposed water and wastewater tariffs. 
A check in the amount of $1,500.00 €or the proper filing fee pursuant to Rule 25- 
3 0.020. 
Proposed Legal Notice. 

T e  advised that the Utility has obtained the appropriate list from the Commission and will be 
GMP 
GoM -mail ing notices of the transfer within seven days of the filing to the following: 
CTR -- 

1) 
2) 

4) 

6) 
7) 

the governing bodies of Charlotte County and appropriate municipalities, 
the privately-owned water and wastewater utilities in Charlotte County 

the Office of Public Counsel, 

the appropriate regional office of the Department of Environmental Protection, 
the appropriate water management district. 

ECR 
GCL 3) the S. W. Florida Regional Planning Council, 

cF@ -- 5) the FPSC's Division of Records and Reporting, 

FCbi I_c_ 
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Also, the Utility will be delivering, by regular mail or personal delivery, the notice of the transfer 
within seven days of the filing to each customer on the system, as well as publishing the notice in 
the local newspaper within seven days ofthe filing. Affidavits, along with required copies, will 
be submitted to the Commission within 15 days of filing the application. 

. 

As we have previously discussed with the Florida Public Service Commission, there was a 
possibility that there might be a sale of the utility during the time the Commission was 
processing the Transfer Application of Rivers Edge Utilities, LLC. This Application is being 
submitted in order to have the Certificate transferred to MSM Utilities, LLC rather than Rivers 
Edge Utilities, LLC due to the fact that MSM Utilities, LLC has a contract to purchase the utility 
assets once owned by Hunter Creek Utilities, LLC. 

Should you have any questions or require any further information, please don't hesitate to 
contact me. 

Sincerely, 

George e. MacFarlane 
President 

GCM:sm 
Enclosures 

cc: David E. Olmsted 
Olmsted & Wilson, P.A. 


